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Norco IMC invites
you to take a look
back to January 1997
when Norco College
began offering
classes on Friday
nights, Saturdays
and Sundays for its
Weekend College.

Working adults
were able to take
classes on the
weekends for the
first time in Norco.
It was part of an
effort to make
higher education
more accessible
for workers who
wanted to change
careers or get a
promotion as well
as those whose
higher education
pursuits were
interrupted.

Course offerings
included a heavy
focus on business
administration,
computer science,
and computer
information classes
according to Norco
Provost Dr. Brenda
IDEVYER

Enrollment was
nearly 1,000 students
within months of
the program starting.
Class sessions ranged
from six weeks to
eighteen weeks and
many students took
more than one class.
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